
FTAA Meeting Minutes –September 17, 2018 

 

Alissa Carver,  Cathy Baker, Jeff Baker, Scott Martenis, Raph Margolin,  Marc Green, Matt Bodnar, Stacy 
Menza, Judy Hollenbach, David Lohman 

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver 

Presidents Report – Alissa Carver 

• Budgets were sent to Rec Board 
• All Commissioners should plan to attend 9/17 rec board meeting 
• $90.00 registration fee balances out the budget 
• Looking for fundraising ideas for FTAA 
• Currently have 1411 kids playing for the year 2018.  In 2017 the number was 1425. 

 

VP Report – Robb Schoener 

• NTR   

 

Treasurers Report – Mike Martino 

 

August FTAA Account Balances 

General account $17,630.36  

Sports Accounts $17,241.42  

Actual General Account Balance  
(General - Sports Acct) 

$388.94  

Sign Up Account $27,680.80 

Total FTAA Available Funds $28,069.74 

 

Secretary Report – Cathy Baker 

• Nothing to Report 

 



Sports Reports: 

Baseball – Scott Martenis – Fall Ball has started.  First time running baseball in the Fall.  46 kids are 
enrolled.  Season starts on 8/25, and goes through October     
  
Basketball – Jeff Baker – There will be a modified program for the 2019 season.  No 8 year old program 
due to Forks school having construction done.  Unable to find available practice space.  This is only 
temporary until school construction is completed.  All parents were made aware at the end of the 2018 
season of this change. 

Cheering – Stacy Menza  – Cheerleaders went to Iron Pigs game and cheered.  Easton High School clinic 
will start last week in August.   

Field Hockey – Judy Hollenbach- Season started on 8/19.  50 kids registered in the program.  Season 
ends in October 

Football – Matt Bodnar_-  Season started on 8/25/18.  Ongoing volunteer issue with snack bar.   

Lacrosse – Alissa Carver – NTR   

Soccer – Raph Margolin – Season started on 8/25 with a tournament at Palmer.  Received $500.00 from 
Dicks Sporting Goods.  Doing a fundraiser for the soccer program-using Johnny Mascot.  10% of the total 
will go back to soccer budget.  Garcia cup begins weekend of 11/1.  Will be held at Forks this year. 

Softball – Marc Green- Forks softball is in good standing with league  

Wrestling – Tom Fleming – NTR   

Fundraising Committee – Looking for folks to be part of fundraising committee 

Recreation Board – NTR  

Old Business:  

• NTR 
 
New Business 
 

• We need to come up with fundraising ideas to subsidize the rec fee 
• Volunteer time:  This is an ongoing issue for all sports.  Need to come with idea’s on how to 

track volunteer time for those parents who do not complete the 3.0 hours of volunteer hours.  
• Looking to find a better way to track volunteer hours for all sports 
• Why are parents not volunteering?  No opportunity av 
• ailable?   

 
 



   
 


